
NEW THINGS
PHOTO CONTEST

WIN A $100 VISA GIFT CARD!

SHARE
YOUR
PHOTOS

What NEW 

foods, activities, or places 

have you experienced on

your exchange?

 Contest is open to students currently on program with ICES. Three winners will be selected.  All submissions become the property of ICES and
may be used on our website, social media, and other promotional outlets. Limit three submissions per person, and each must be submitted in a
separate email.

Submit a picture of you having a brand
new experience on exchange. This might be
trying a new food, doing a new activity, or
visiting a new place
 Include an explanation of the photo and
how the new experience enriched your life
 Include your name, home country, and
host city & state
 Send your submissions to
newthings@icesusa.org
Submission deadline is September 30, 2022

mailto:newthings@icesusa.org

